
 

Teacher Required for September 2018 
An ideal opportunity for an NQT or someone looking for the next stage in their career. 

 
Do you have a passion for reading and children’s literature? 

 
Do you want to work in an environment where creating a reading culture is central to everything that we’re 

trying to achieve? 
 

Do you want to work alongside, and learn from, a friendly team of experienced teachers? 
 

Do you work hard, but understand the importance of maintaining a work-life balance? 
 

Are you bursting with ideas and have the desire to involve yourself fully in the life of a school? 
 

Are you able to learn from your mistakes? 
 

Would you like to benefit from great CPD and work with Talk for Writing, Empathy Lab and Developing Experts? 
 
We are looking for a class teacher to work with our team from January 2019 or September 2018 if available. We                     
offer a friendly, supportive and innovative environment where people can flourish. We work closely with a                
variety of education partners and our multi-academy trust The Diocese of Norwich Education and Academies               
Trust (DNEAT). This is a rare opportunity to help shape the future of our school and as such, is an exciting                     
chance for those looking to take the first step in your career or to build on experiences elsewhere. 
 
If you’d like to get a flavour of our school and the things we do, please take a look at us on Twitter, we are                         
@moorlandsbelton​. If you like what you see, then please come and meet us. 
 
For further details and an application form, or for an informal discussion about the posts, please telephone:                 
01493 780007 or email office@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk. 
 
Closing Date for Applications: 12.00pm, Friday 8th June 2018 
 
Interviews on: 15th June 2018 (provisional) 

 
This school/academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and vulnerable adults               
and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. To this end, you will be required to undergo                   
pre-employment checks. 
 
This post comes under the requirements of the Childcare (Disqualification) 2009 Regulations and the successful               
applicant will be required to complete a declaration form to establish whether they are disqualified under                
these regulations. 

 


